
November 6, 2023 

Village of Benson Board of Trustees Meeting. 

 

Called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins 

Roll Call-Neil Heineke and Morgan Koehler absent 

Julie Wolf made motion to approve minutes, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt. 

 

Bruce Tallyn Sr. brought up that we have wall space where the 100th 

Centennial Pictures were. Wanted some ideas on what we should put in that 

spot.  

Karen Mullins was also present and brought up that her and Bruce would like 

the Village to purchase another TV/Monitor and display the 100th Centennial 

pictures that are on a USB drive, like we have for the 150th 

Sesquicentennial. The board agreed with this.  

 

Chris also mentioned looking into some display cases for pictures of the 

Centennial and Sesquicentennial.  

 

Chris Mullins (Mayor) and Vickie Manley (Clerk) signed a copy of the October 

16th minutes. This is in regards to having the 150th account put under the 

village. Chris will take to bank for official record for all the signees on this 

account. 

 

Chris did reach out to a Lawyer. He has not spoken to the Board as of yet.  

 

Heart Technologies has given a quote for new cameras for the park and the 

village hall. Will discuss this more in the future. A committee will hopefully 

meet with them to answer questions we have.    

 

Discussed the Christmas sing-along and parade. The date will be December 

9th. Will set times for activities at next meeting. More information to come. 

 

Roger Nenne made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Nate 

Waldschmidt. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   


